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First) Lewd Pornographic content should not be allowed in Oregon public schools. As 

an Education Major currently in college at an Oregon University, i would not ever 

want to read some of these disgusting things to my future students. Like things about 

lube and dildos and gay sex. Some things should simply not be allowed to be in 

public school libraries. Second) It is the right of the local school board to do content 

moderation and decide what is in the curriculum and what is not. The state must not 

overstep here and must allow local school boards to continue making local decisions. 

Third) Some of these books that the Left wants to protect are too vulgar and graphic 

to be read at school board meetings, to be read on the radio or television, or to be 

read in the congress without drawing gasps and criticism. Finally i urge all of you 

Democrat, Republican or anything in between to vote against SB 1583 to protect our 

children and to protect our teachers who like myself ( an Education Major ) think this 

graphic content has no place in a classroom. 


